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To: PCD Hearings
Subject: November 21 public hearing
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As a resident of El Paso County, specifically the area off of county line road near Monument Hill, |
reject any and all proposed rezoning to take away our beautiful open space and fill it with a jungle of
homes. Please reconsider and reject these proposals and requests. There have been far too many
homes squished into monument and ugly warehouses too!

There is a place for growth and this is not it!!

Concerned Citizen
Tina Gorman



